
IASC Highlights for Individual School Boards from April 16, 2013 SAC Meeting 
(All SAC Highlights are Posted on IASC Web Page) 

 
 
 

 CoreBTS Whitepaper on IASC (attached) 
 

 IASC will meet with curriculum staff on May 1, with special focus on early elementary grades, to 
continue to align and define common assessments and ask the tough questions:  what do we 
want common assessments to tell us, how will we collect the data, how will we use the data, 
etc. 
 

 ARCC’s Executive Director, Cindy Olson attended SAC meeting and reported on “ARCC 
University” a customized training option provided by ARCC for Education Finance training 
opportunities.  Cindy shared information on ARCC’s new hires and has asked them to meet with 
IASC district staff to make sure ARCC’s focus support IASC needs.   
 

 IASC’s bandwidth needs continue to expand; options for future growth and cost are being 
researched.   Increased bandwidth needs are not unique to IASC.  Many Public Schools are 
grappling with this issue.   


